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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

March 22, 2024 

Dear NLSD Families, 

 

Happy Spring!  I have had the opportunity to attend many of the spring shows across the District.  

The commitment to fine arts in 122 is remarkable.  Many thanks to our fine arts staff who work 

tirelessly to highlight our incredibly talented students!  

  

Below are a few timely updates and reminders: 

REGISTRATION: 

We are beginning to roster classes for next school year.  In order to do so, we ask our families to 

register online beginning Tuesday, April 2, 2024.  Families will receive an email with 

registration instructions late next week. 

 

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING UPDATE: 

Here is a link to the March Board of Education Board Blast that provides highlights from the 

March 19 Board of Education meeting. 

 

PTO UPDATE: 

• THANK YOU to our amazing families, students, and PTO for another successful Read-A-

Thon!   

• Here are some upcoming PTO events/fundraisers: 

o Dine & Donate – Five Guys – April 11 

o Paint Nights – April 5 (Adult) & 13 (Family) 

o 5K Walk/Run for Mental Health and Wellness - May 4 

o Staff Appreciation – May 6-10 

o 8th Grade Dances – May 10 

o Joliet Slammers Family Night – May 31 

o 8th Grade Graduation Yard Signs for purchase (see PTO website) 

 

On behalf of the District, I wish the entire NLSD122 school community a safe and happy spring 

break! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D  

Superintendent 

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/application/files/6317/1104/8012/BoardBlastMarch24.pdf

